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August 12, 2008

    TO:      Mr. Kevin Lacy, P.E., Manager of Traffic Engineering

    Division of Highways

  FROM:  Michael Hill, Research Branch Supervisor  (michael.hill@ncmail.net) 


    Office of Archives and History

  ATTN.:  Mr. Mike Mills, P.E., Division Engineer     and      Mr. Michael Dearing, Traffic Services Supervisor


    Division 7, Greensboro  27415-4996
              Division 7, McLeansville  27301
    SUBJECT:
Highway Historical Marker G-127, JOURNEY OF RECONCILIATION, Orange County (new).MEMO on diskette 'LETTERS-1/24/90'.Project/subject code: TEST.LKK91 -- 40673;  Document begun 01/24/90

Please order a new marker and seven-foot post.  Note the shorter post.  The inscription reads:





               G-127                                                   
                                            JOURNEY OF                             
       


                  RECONCILIATION                             
In 1947 the Congress of Racial                            ( foundry:  please note use of
Equality & local citizens, black &                         one-inch or 1 ½-inch lettering
white, protested bus segregation. 

Setting out from Washington, D.C., 

"freedom riders" tested compliance

with a U.S. Supreme Court ruling

barring segregation on interstate

buses. On April 13, riders arrived

at the local bus station then twenty
yards W. A mob attacked one rider.

Four others were arrested and sen-

tenced to 30 days on chain gangs.


When the marker arrives Division 7 should hold the marker in storage.  A dedication and unveiling program is planned for the fall.  Plans call for erecting the sign on the east side of North Columbia Street near its junction with Rosemary Street in Chapel Hill.  Mr. Barry Coble of DOT is familiar with the location which has the OK of the town.  The local contacts are Mr. Carlo Robustelli of the Mayor’s Office (919-968-2714) and the applicant, Mr. John Chapman (919-819-3843), also of Chapel Hill.  Thanks very much for your cooperation.

Note:  Division 7 Traffic Services should notify me (michael.hill@ncmail.net) and Ms. Elaine Reo, Traffic Engineering, Raleigh, ereo@ncdot.gov, by memorandum or e-mail when these items have been received.



 

	Location
	Mailing Address
	Telephone/Fax

	                109 East Jones Street, Raleigh NC 27601
	                       4610 Mail Service Center, Raleigh NC 27699-4610
	                      919-807-7290  ( 919-733-8807
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